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Paul Hardiman

From: Richard Hicks <highnampc@highnambband.co.uk>

Sent: 25 July 2016 11:10

To: Paul Hardiman

Subject: Re: Referendum Decision

Hi Paul, 

A decision was made that the NDP be put forward for referendum without delay, and without further modification i.e. in line with the changes proposed by the 

Examiner.  It was decided that the matter of an updated version be discussed at a later date. 

Regards, 

Richard Hicks 

Clerk - Highnam PC 

 

On 20/07/2016 11:43, Paul.Hardiman@tewkesbury.gov.uk wrote: 

Hi Richard, 

  

I just wanted to check whether you were able to get a decision at your Parish Council meeting last week? 

  

Paul 

  

Paul Hardiman 

Planning Policy Officer 

Tewkesbury Borough Council 

Council Offices 

Gloucester Road 

Tewkesbury 

Gloucestershire 

GL20 5TT 

Phone: 01684 272261 
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Email: paul.hardiman@tewkesbury.gov.uk 

  

  

********************************************************************** 

 

This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. It may contain information that is confidential, copyright material and/or subject to legal 

privilege. If you are not the intended addressee this e-mail has been sent to you in error and you must not copy, distribute or use it in any way 

whatsoever. Please inform the sender of the error immediately. This e-mail is believed to be free of viruses but it is your responsibility to carry 

out all necessary checks and the Council does not accept any liability in connection therewith.  

 

**********************************************************************  

________________________________________________________________________ 

This e-mail has been scanned for all viruses by Claranet. The 

service is powered by MessageLabs. For more information on a proactive 

anti-virus service working around the clock, around the globe, visit: 

http://www.claranet.co.uk 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
--  

Richard Hicks 

Clerk - Highnam PC 
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